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-
  



14 APRIL 2011 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any Committee.
Questioner:
Councillor Susan Hall
Asked of:
Councillor Phillip O’Dell (Deputy Leader of the Council and Portfolio Holder for Environment and Community Safety)
	Question 2:  
“Could you provide us with an update on how the Public Realm Maintenance Transformation Project is progressing?”



